
 

 

 
 

March 15, 2021 

 

Re: Luxfer Acquires Structural Composites Industries 

 

Dear Worthington/SCI Customer: 

I wanted to welcome you to the Luxfer Gas Cylinders customer family! 

We here at Luxfer are extremely excited by our recently announced acquisition of Structural 

Composites Industries (SCI) – including its manufacturing facilities in Pomona, California – and I 

wanted to make sure that you, too, understand the many benefits this combined entity brings to you 

as a customer, namely:   

• Expanded Breadth of Offering – As the world’s largest manufacturer of aluminum and 

carbon composite cylinders, with over 70M Luxfer cylinders in use worldwide, you now have 

even more choices and options in several key markets including alternative fuels, aerospace, 

life support, medical and others. 

• Proven History of Innovation, Success and Safety – Since its founding in 1897, Luxfer has 

established itself as a brand known for its quality, reliability, innovation and unmatched 

safety record.  As we transition SCI to the Luxfer brand, you can expect this same focus 

across our entire product portfolio. 

• Global Presence – The addition of SCI’s Pomona facility brings the total number of Luxfer 

global manufacturing locations to six (three in the USA, one in Canada, one in the UK and 

one in China).  This expanded production footprint and associated capacity increase coupled 

with a global sales team will ensure Luxfer is well-positioned to support your long-term and 

global growth efforts.   

• Commitment to Customers – “Customer First” is one of Luxfer’s core values and a foundation 

for our success thus far.  We will be incorporating the best practices from both companies to 

provide you with the highest levels of service/support, product leadership, quality and safety 

that you expect from the market leader.  In fact, we measure this success through our 

Customer Charter and remain committed to delivering total customer satisfaction to 

improve your business experience with Luxfer. 

Welcome again to the Luxfer family.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob DuPuis 

Vice President, Sales 

Luxfer Gas Cylinders 

rob.dupuis@luxfer.com 

+1-336-310-1443 


